



Brought to you in partnership with

Dear Students and Advisors,

Through the generous support of Ross University, the Ohio Veterinary Medical Association is pleased to host the 2018 Veterinary Exploration Conference and College Fair on *Saturday, February 24, 2018*. Each year, this program exposes numerous students to available careers in veterinary medicine that might otherwise have been a mystery. This year's program will offer the following topics:

- Careers in Public Health
- Careers as a Veterinary Technician
- What is it? X-Ray Lab
- The Road Not Taken: Lesser Known Career Paths in Veterinary Medicine
- Veterinary School Admissions Requirements
- Financial Aid & How to Fund Your Education
- Student Panel Hosted By Current Ohio State
 University Veterinary Student

Registration is \$10 per student and is open to *high school juniors and seniors and undergraduate students*. The fee associated with registration will cover all program material and lunch. College Fair will be held at the conclusion of the program.

Returning in 2018 will be the Veterinary Exploration Conference Parent Workshop. This workshop will address parents' questions regarding financial aid options, veterinary school admissions requirements, and career paths in veterinary medicine. The workshop will also be held in conjunction with the VEC on Saturday, Feb. 24, from 10 AM - 12 PM. There is a fee of \$10 per parent, which includes all program material and lunch.

General Registration Information:

- Registration for this event is on-line ONLY. Please register at https://mvcinfo.org/attendees/students.html#VEC
- The deadline to register is Sunday, February 18, 2018.

Program location:

Hyatt Regency Columbus

350 N. High Street, Cols., OH 43215

Program time:

10 AM - 4 PM (Check-in begins at 9 am)

Should you have any questions please contact me at your convenience at 614-436-1300 or MLC@Ohiovma.org.

Kind regards,

Mia L. Cunningham

Mia L. Cunningham
Director of Membership
Ohio Veterinary Medical Association